Fi azmded 1769

Friday, October 20, 2017

NOTICE OF QUALIFICATIONS DETERMINATION:
RFQ 17-078, LOCAL FUNDED Comprehensive Roadway Design and Engineering, IDC

The ad hoc review committee named by the County Administrator to evaluate the responses received
for the above project has completed their initial review and named their top ranked firms on the
basis of the presentations provided:

1) Davis and Floyd of North Charleston, SC.

2) DDC Engineers of Myrtle Beach, SC,

3) Dennis Corporation of Columbia, SC, and

4) Cranston Engineering Group, PC of Charleston, SC.

The County will shortly invite these qualified firms to participate in a presentation and interview
with the evaluation committee. Once a finalist is determined, County staff will then recommend a
Design/Build Contract agreement be considered by County Council, based upon negotiations with
the selected top qualified firm(s).

The ranking matrix attached shows the scoring recorded by each member of the committee and the
resulting tally.

As always, a “Notice of Intent to Award” will be mailed to all offerors at such time as a final award
decision is considered. Original bid documents and tabulation results may be viewed on-line at:
www.gtcounty.org, select “Purchasing” and then “Bids Information”. We thank you for your
interest in working with Georgetown County, and look forward to working with you again.

Sinc ely

Kyle P, Prufer
Purchasing Officer

GEORGETOWN COUNTY Purchasing Department
Post Office Drawer 421270 = 129 Screven Street, Suite 239 (843)545-3082
Georgetown, SC 29442-4200 FAX (843)545-3500

kprufer@gtcounty.org

Visit Georgetown County on the Web = hitp://www.gtcounty.org




Georgetown County

Department of Public Services
Phone: (843) 545-3325

Memorandum

To: Kyle Prufer

From: Ray C. Funny, 0

File #: 316.16

Date: October 20, 2017

Re: Recommendation for RFQ 17-078: Local Funded Comprehensive

Roadway Design & Engineering, IDIQ

On September 27, 2017, Georgetown County received six (6) responses for Local
Funded Comprehensive Roadway Design and Engineering from: Alliance Consulting
Engineers; Cranston Engineering Group; Davis & Floyd; DDC Engineers; Dennis
Corporation; and Weston & Sampson. All six bid packages were found to be generally
complete.

The review committee approved by the County Administrator shortlisted the bids to the
following four (4) as outlined below: Cranston; Davis & Floyd; DDC Engineers, and
Dennis Corporation.

Davis Weston
#17- & &
078 Alliance | Cranston | Floyd DDC Dennis | Sampson

Eval 1 9.83 9.17 | 10.83| 10.67 10.5 10.5

Eval 2 8.3 8.16 9.5 8.3 8.3 9
Eval 3 7.1 6.8 9 8 8.6 6.3
Eval 4 7.8 9.0 9.3 8.7 7.7 7.3
Eval 5 7.6 9.0 10.2 9.3 8.0 8.5
TOTAL | 40.63 42,13 | 48.79 | 44.97 | 43.1 41.6
RANK 6 & 1 2 3 5

Please schedule interviews as soon as possible with each of the four bidders listed
above for the second portion of the review committee’s evaluation process. After our
meetings, the committee will recommend the most qualified firm for the RFQ.



